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Meet Marlborough School’s Cybermentors 
 

Caspar, Eifie, Alex, Matthew, Oliver, Hannah and Elliot 
are ready to answer the questions of any child (or adult) 

regarding concerns about keeping safe when using technology.   
 

They wear badges and can be easily identified. 
 

In our termly e-Safety assemblies, they share useful information 
with the rest of the school, helping to keep children alert and the 

support staff’s e-Safety training up to date. 
 

 


